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This week: 

Thank you for all your kind donations of food for our harvest celebration. The church was a 

super setting for our assembly on Wednesday and the children filled it with their amazing 

singing. Reverend Russell talked to the children about the importance of saying “thank you” 

and to be mindful of the families who may not have enough food to eat in our local 

communities. Your donations will be going to local food banks.   

                             

We have been practising written methods for column addition using four digit numbers and 

the children are very confident with this. In order to challenge them a little we have been 

trying to find missing numbers within the columns. Here is an example:  

                                      

As promised here are two useful websites to help your children with learning multiplication 

facts. 

www.teachingtables.co.uk 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

                                             Mrs Moncrieff  

 



 

 

 

 

 

                   

        

             

 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


